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Dr. Leighton Flowers preaching THIS Sunday morning  

 

Dr. Leighton Flowers was named Director of Apologetics for Texas Baptist in 

2016.   In addition to preaching on a wide range of biblical subjects, Dr. Flowers 

regularly travels to churches of all sizes to conduct seminars that specialize on 

apologetics.  He has participated in debates with leading apologists and led 

 training conferences for the BGCT Annual Convention, Conclave,  

Apologetic Conferences and the SBC Annual Convention.   

CVBA 128th ANNUAL CELEBRATION 

THIS SUNDAY at First Baptist Church (37 E. Harris)  
3PM Block Party Trailer Certification; 4PM Business Meeting; 4:45PM Mission Fair/Meal;  

6:00PM Worship and Panel of unApologetic Speakers:   

Dr. Leighton Flowers, Dr. Mark Mittelberg and Dr. Braxton Hunter 

No Evening Activities here at Immanuel.  All CVBA churches and all CVBA Church Members 

 are encouraged to be a part of this time of CVBA Community.   
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 From the Pastor 

  

 Last week I totally forgot to mention the great job Daniel Bertrand did   

 leading worship for our revival!  It was truly a blessing to have him and   

 his family with us. Please pray for his ministry as he leads in North Texas.  
 

 Our revival speaker, Randy Thomas, shared a lot of great truth with us  

 last week.  I wanted to pass on a bit of what I thought was really good.  

 Matthew 7:7-11 

 

“Ask, and it will be given to you; seek, and you will find; knock, and it will be opened to 

you.  For everyone who asks receives, and he who seeks finds, and to him who knocks it 

will be opened. 9 Or what man is there among you who, when his son asks for a loaf, will 

give him a stone? 10 Or if he asks for a fish, he will not give him a snake, will he? 11 If 

you then, being evil, know how to give good gifts to your children, how much more will 

your Father who is in heaven give what is good to those who ask Him! 

 

When we “ask” of the Lord, it is because we have no resources of our own.  When we 

seek, we begin to take some responsibility in our requests.  When we knock, we are not 

giving up in the pursuit of what we are asking and seeking.  We know we are maturing in 

our prayer life when we are specific (in asking), confident (in seeking), and persistent (in 

knocking).  Remember, we always receive an answer to our prayers.  It may be a different 

answer than we were hoping for, but there is an answer. 

 

Blessings!  
 

 Bro. Tommy 
 

 

Wednesdays 7:15PM 

In the sanctuary  
 

All Ages Welcome 

We are working on Christmas Music 
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Prayer Requests:  

Crystal Ewing -  lasik eye surgery tomorrow in Midland  

Gary Smith -  recovering at home after defibrillator inserted  

Roger Underwood -  (Megan Denman’s father) on limited life support 

Patrick Bawkin - (Kim Pearson’s father) released form hospital but still 

fragile 

Robby Rundell - (Jeannine Rundell’s son) had surgery on his elbow 

Monday; unable to use either hand; 7 broken ribs; now insurance issues 

Del Hartin - has had last radiation; will have surgery on nose area later 

Connie Larsen - (daughter of Betty James’ friend) has non-cancerous 

brain tumor that has destroyed hearing in one ear & paralyzed one side 

of face; surgery scheduled for November 23 & expected to be difficult 

Donna McDow - at home now after rehab 

Tom & Eudene Smith - Eudene recovering from pneumonia;  

need our prayers 

Peggy Raley - fell but nothing broken; at home 

Laura Trubenstien - leakage and infection from stoma 

Bobbie Economidis - still recovering from surgery 

RUST ST. WISH LIST 

In the last 2 days they have helped 
108 families.  They are needing coats of all  

sizes (especially children) , men’s pants,  
men’s jeans, warm clothing, adult bicycles,  

full & queen size beds 
 

Rust St. Ministries 486-1004 

 

Lee Andrae,  

Gwen Beckham, 

Eunice Caton, 

 Allie Crider,  

John Delone, Pauline Garrison, Billie Hargrove,  

Betty Huckaby, Larry Lay, Hazel McWilliams, 

Kelly Miller, Ruby Moore, Mattie Edith Mull,  

Dewey Pierce, Doris Pool, Walter Rauch,  

Mona Rogers, Dr. Bill Thorn & Judy Todd  



SERVING THIS WEEK                             

October 21 & 24 

TELLERS 

Tanya Abbott & Becky Buck  

NEW MEMBER CLERKS 

9:30am - Cynthia Hurt 

11am - Crystal Lorenzo 

TRANSPORTATION 
Big Bus:  Mark Martin 656-2669 

Small Bus:  Manfred Thompson 234-3845  

 

WATCHMEN 
Sunday am:  Leslie Williams & Tobin Abbott  

Sunday pm: No Evening Activities 

Wednesday:  Joe Brasher & Bryan Pearson 
 

PASTOR’S PRAYER PARTNERS 

Will James Team (9am-9:15am)  

DEACON OF THE WEEK 

Wayne Elkins 651-4693 

Prayer Garden: 

October 20 ~ Paula Shelton 

October 27 ~ Thomas Ogilvy  

EXTENDED SESSION WORKERS  

 
 

Babies/Creepers: 
Debbie Baker, Dee Herring, Dana Woods 

 
 

Toddlers:  Chandra Brock, Deon Koehler 
 
 

2 Yr. Olds:  Whitney Thetford, Suzanne 
McCray, Charlotte Waters  

 

3/4 Yr. Olds:  Connor & Erin Weiss 
  
 
 
 

Thank you for volunteering 

Page 4 

We need cars for Trunk of Treats 

and people to man games.   

Please call the office or check the 

sign-up on office wall to see 

where you can help.  

And… 

WE ALWAYS NEED CANDY  

OCC Boxes are available now!! 
Pick up in the main hallway,  

return by November 14, 
 include $9 for shipping 

 

 

CHRISTMAS IN OCTOBER  
DEADLINE IS THIS SUNDAY 

 
Bring gifts with ornaments  

to church office 

 
Wrapping Party 10/28 at 6pm  

with fellowship and finger foods! 

 
No Evening Service on this day 

 

Time Commitment is 

only one Saturday  

a month 

Prayer Garden  
 Workers Are Needed 

FMI  call Paula Shelton  

939-3537  
ALL LADIES WELCOME 



                          IBC Staff                        

Tommy Richardson            Pastor 

             (325) 276-0006  

Bobby Broughton      Minister of Worship 

                 Arts & Seniors 

            (806) 240-0686 

Jedediah Denman     Minister of Children  

             & Young Adults

             (940) 613-8668 

Chelsea Young  Preschool Director 

Ginger Montgomery   Financial Secretary 

Crystal Lorenzo         Education Secretary  

Betty James           Secretary/Receptionist 

Ana Fellers          Part-Time Custodian 

Scott Farris          Part-Time Custodian  

  

 

WEEKLY REPORT  
October 14, 2018 

Sunday School Enrollment                               506 

Attendance               223 

Homebound Enrollment                                      19 

Weekly Budget Requirement                $18,963.81 

Received this Week                               $14,893.00 

Building Fund  

Received this Week                        $510.00  

Received this Month                                   $775.00 

   

 

There are many areas   
in our church where 

 YOU can volunteer 
 

Children’s SS Teachers,  

AWANA Volunteers,  

Choir Members, Ushers,  

Watchmen, Preschool  

Extended Session Workers  

& Welcome Center Greeters  

just to name a few 

Call the office and see  

where you can help. 

 

BUS DRIVERS NEEDED  

FMI:  Scott Farris  

301-2450 
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THANKSGIVING BANQUET 
November 14th @ 6pm 

 

Reserve your spot online now or  

pay with an event payment  

envelope (in your SS Class  

or on the visitors tables)  

$5/plate or $15/household 

Deadline:  Sunday, November 4th 

 

Ibcfam.org 


